
 

                                                                                
Working on behalf of              

FOOTPATHS:  
Framfield 8a, 8b, 9, 10, 12  

FRAMFIELD PARISH  
EAST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL  
 

These footpaths won’t be closed for the overhead line works related to our new substation at Little Horsted 
between August and September 2025.  However, there will be short term closures on Framfield 8a and 8b for 
user safety when scaffolding and netting is constructed over the paths.   

 

 
 

Works between: 1 August to 30 September 2025 
Please visit: https://www.nationalgrid.com/electricity-transmission/network-

and-infrastructure/little-horsted 
 to download this as a PDF 

Any temporary closures are in the interest of safety 
of users of this route whilst work is undertaken on 
the overhead lines and pylons adjacent to the path.  

Please contact our Community Relations team if you have any queries 
about our work. The team is available Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm on 
0800 073 1047 or you can email nationalgridteam@jbp.co.uk.  
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